
 

BRITISH VIRGIN ISLANDS COMMISSION OF INQUIRY 

PRESS NOTICE 

COMMISSIONER TO VISIT ANEGADA, JOST VAN DYKE AND VIRGIN GORDA  
 ON MONDAY 1 FEBRUARY   

 

The Commissioner, Sir Gary Hickinbottom, will visit the sister islands on Monday 1 
February and be available to meet with residents of the islands who would like to 
speak with him.  He will be happy to explain how the independent Commission of 
Inquiry will work, its purpose, and how people can get involved if they so wish. 
 
The Commissioner’s schedule is set out below.  If you would like to speak with him 
during his visit or hear more about the Inquiry and its role, then please come along to 
the venues detailed below in the appropriate time window. 
 
Meetings can be 1-to-1 and held in private: 
 
On Anegada:  8.30am to 9.45am at the Anegada District Office 
 
On Virgin Gorda: 11.00am to 12.15pm at the Hazel Point Building (2nd Floor)    
 
On Jost Van Dyke: 2.00pm to 3.15pm at the Albert Chinnery Building, District Office 
 
 
You can contact the Secretary to the Commission on the day via WhatsApp (on 284 
340 9078) if you have any questions about the visit. 
  
 
Steven Chandler 
Secretary to the Commission 
 
29 January 2021 
 
 
 


